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Planning Department 
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23rd March 2021 

 

Dear Council 

 

Sunnica Statutory Consultation  

Freckenham Parish Council would like to inform you that they still find that Sunnica’s Statutory 

Consultation was inadequate. and requests that this letter and accompanying documents are shared 

with the Planning Inspectorate as part of the Council’s “Adequacy of Consultation” representation 

during the Acceptance phase. This request is per paragraph 7.1 of the Planning Inspectorate’s Advice 

Note 2 “The role of local authorities in the development consent process”. 

Freckenham Parish Council engaged with Sunnica during the Statutory Consultation in an attempt to 

raise concerns while the consultation was still underway, but found the response from Sunnica did not 

address the concerns raised. Copies of the relevant correspondence are attached.   

Freckenham Parish Council is a member of the Parish Councils Alliance - Sunnica Group, and 

endorses the list of inadequacies found by this group. A copy of the list is attached.  

 

Finally, Freckenham Parish Council carried out a household survey within Freckenham on the 

Sunnica Statutory Consultation, using four standard questions supplied by the Parish Councils 

Alliance, Sunnica Group. The survey results and comments raised are attached.  

 

Yours faithfully 

J. Coe 
Jadi Coe 

Clerk to the Parish Council 

 
 
CC Brian Harvey (WSC) 

      Andy Drummond (WSC) 

      Louis Busttuil (SCC) 

      Richard Rout (SCC) 
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